
              

July XX, 2019 

Dear valued customers; 

Panasonic Semiconductor Solutions Co., Ltd 

 

 

Notice and Request for Transferring a part of Discrete Semiconductor Business 

 

As we, Panasonic Semiconductor Solutions Co., Ltd. (PSCS) have announced in the press release 

issued on April 23rd, transferring a part of our discrete semiconductor business to ROHM has been 

approved by the appropriate authorities of Japan.  

We would like to inform you of this topic and also about upcoming schedule. Please confirm.  

 

1. Effective date of the discrete business transfer 

 (*Changed from the original announced schedule)  

 December 1st, 2019 (originally planned as October 31st, 2019) 

 

2. Affected products 

-Diode (Schottky diode, TVS diode, Zener diode, Switching diode, Fast Recovery diode) 

-Small signal Transistors except of MOSFET (Bipolar transistor, Transistor with built-in resistors,  

Junction Field Effect Transistor) 

 

3. Correspondence Before and After Business Transfer 

(1) Product Supply 

 Even after business transfer, Panasonic will supply the same products exclusively to 

ROHM as the sub-contractor for a certain period until ROHM establishes the production 

system in ROHM, and part numbers remain unchanged. 

 There will be no change in the production sites and materials for the current products, 

 Not later than March.2022, our contract manufacturing of these items will be closed and 

ROHM may eventually propose to switch over to equivalent products. Please refer to the 

proposal from ROHM for detail.  

 

(2) Ordering 

 Panasonic will be responsible to deliver the products until the end of November, so 

please place orders to Panasonic as usual. As for the orders from December 2019, 

ROHM will support your orders. Please contact ROHM for the ordering procedures. 

 

 

 

(3) Transaction of Terms and Contracts 

Terms and conditions including contract prices and contracts will not be transferred. After the 

authority approval, terms and conditions of supply from ROHM need to be newly agreed 

between customer and ROHM. 



After July 22nd, ROHM is planned to contact you to discuss terms & conditions after business 

transfer. If you do not know your contact window of ROHM, please contact us. 

 

<Schedule Before and After Business Transfer> 

   

   

Your understanding and cooperation is highly appreciated.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

※This letter includes business confidential information. Please do not disclose or distribute to others without our agreement.   


